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Picnic in the Park at 5 PM 

 
A Picnic will be held at the Gazebo on July 14

th

 at 

5 PM.  Hot Dog, Buns, Plates and Napkins will be 
furnished.  Residents are asked to bring their 
chairs, drinks and a dish to pass. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Breakfast at Cracker Barrel 

 

The Breakfasts are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. The next Breakfast will be on Tuesday, July 

17th at 9:30 at Cracker Barrel in Fern Creek.  
This activity is open to friends and family.   

 

 

 

Ice Cream Social 

 

The 3
rd

 Annual Ice Cream Social will be held on 
Sunday, August 14

th

 at 7 PM at the Gazebo.  
Klondike Bars and napkins will be provided.  
Residents are asked to bring whatever they wish to 
drink and a chair.        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scam Ring in Area 

 
 
Gregg Hodges President of the Reserve at Glenmary, reports they have had a Scam Ring in their neighbor 
hood in the past week.  They are selling upgrades to Alarm Systems and are driving a Silver Honda Accord with 
Utah License Plates. Louisville Metro Police has been notified.  Please do not open your door to these persons. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

New Residents 

 

 

We all extend a warm welcome to our new residents: 
 
Billy Jean (B. J.) Shipp  8705 Broadwood Ct.  290-4050 
Sherry Fields   8709 Broadwood Ct.  366-2744 
 
Please make these changes to your phone directory. 

 

 

Phone Number Change 

 

Please change the phone number for Dean Stevens, 10245 Pine Glen Circle to:  239-4241. 

 

 

 

Social Committee 

 
The Social Committee has planned the following 2012 Social events at the Gazebo 
 
Picnic in the Park  Saturday July 14th 5 PM 
Ice Cream Social  Sunday  Aug. 12th 7 PM 
Karaoke in the Park  Saturday Sept. 15th 7 PM 
Chili Cook Off   Sunday  Oct. 14th 5 PM 
Bus Trip to Casino  TBA 

 

 

 

Board Meetings 

 

The Woods of Glenmary Board Meetings are held at 9 AM on the 3rd Friday of the month at the Republic Bank at 
10100 Brookridge Village Blvd in the meeting room. The next meeting will be July 20,

 

2012.  Residents 
wishing to bring a matter before the board and speak at the meeting must send a written request to Ben 
Adams, either by letter or e-mail, on or before 5 PM of the Tuesday immediately preceding the Board Meeting.  
The issue to be discussed must be included. 

 

 

Newsletters and Minutes Available Online 

 
As Newsletters and Meeting minutes will now be available on the website, woodsofglenmary.org there will no 
longer be a blanket delivery of them each month, beginning in March 2012.  Those who do not have access to 
the Internet and wish to continue having a paper copy delivered, should please contact your section 
representative.  The financial reports will NOT be available on the website, due to privacy issues.  The financial 
report will continue to be delivered to your paper box on a quarterly basis.  Those wishing to receive one more 
often may contact Ben Adams. 

 

 

Neighborhood Watch 

 
There was one incident this month.  A car on Pine Glen Circle had a window broken out overnight.  There was 
nothing taken, so it was only vandalism.  If at all possible it is best to keep vehicles in the garage. Please 
remain vigilant and report anything suspicious to your Block Watch representative. 

 



 


